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August 30, 2007
Calgary's Deerfoot Trail gets up to speed

Normal speed limits resume as major paving project finishes

Calgary...
Traffic is back to normal on the northern portions of the Deerfoot Trail as a major paving project
wrapped up early on the morning of August 30.

Posted speed is back up to the normal 100 km/h in the northbound lanes between 17 Avenue South and
the Stoney Trail interchange site.

Starting June 15, Deerfoot Trail underwent major resurfacing work on the southbound lanes between
McKnight Boulevard and 17 Avenue South. The work then shifted to the northbound lanes from 17
Avenue South to the new interchange site at Stoney Trail. South Rock Ltd. completed the $14-million
project on time and on budget.

Most of the paving work took place between 7 p.m. and 5 a.m. daily to minimize traffic disruptions.

The Alberta government and South Rock Ltd. thank motorists for their cooperation and patience during
the project.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Trent Bancarz

Communications

Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 427-0623

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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